
  

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

719 N Kansas  Weatherford, OK 73096                           www.ebcweatherford.com                    May 3, 2022 

 

EBC Family, 
Thank you for your help celebrating our graduating seniors yesterday morning! This coming Sunday we will 

have a time of Family Dedication for families with new babies or small children that have not previously been 

recognized. If you would like to participate in Family Dedication, please call the Church Office this week. 

Thank you, Church Family, for your attendance and engagement in our Quarterly Business Meeting on 5/1. 

We voted to put together two short term task forces - one to review EBC's relationship with the Daycare and 

bring us recommendations for how to clarify and improve our interaction; the second group will review and 

recommend updates to our Constitution and By-Laws. We accepted nominations for both task forces and will 

vote on them at a special called Business Meeting on Sunday morning May 15. 

We also welcomed 2 new members into our Church Family yesterday - Justin and Jessica McKeown! Let me 

encourage you to get to know them and their 3 boys. 

It's a joy to be a part of the EBC Family, 

Pastor Clint 

 

 

 

May 8th  
 

Summer Mowing Sign-Up 
Emmanuel needs volunteers to mow the 

church rental properties this summer. 

There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin 

board if you are interested in helping.  

For more information 

 contact Richard Metscher 
 

Youth-Falls Creek Week 
June 13-18  
Cost: $115  

 
 

 

 

Family Dedication 
Sunday May 8th 

During morning service 



 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Events 
5/30 Church Office Closed 
5/31 KIDS-Terrific Tuesday 
6/1 Summer Sandwiches Start 
6/5 Building and Grounds Meeting 
6/6 Youth-Super Summer Week 
6/13 Youth-Falls Creek Week 
6/19 Father’s Day 
  Committee Meetings 
  Finance Committee Meeting 
6/20 KIDS-Pre-Teen Camp Week  
 
 
 
 
 
          
 

Last Week at a Glance 
Sunday, May 1, 2022 

 
Budget Offering 

Last Sunday ……………………………….. $            18,831.48 
YTD Budget Needed …………………… $          183,420.17 
YTD Budget Received ………………… $          215,724.52 

This Month New Building 
Receipts this month …………………… $              8,425.00 
Received this week ……………………. $              8,425.00 

Attendance 
Grow Group Attendance: 113  
Family Worship: 204 Online Households: 39 
 
Wednesday Dinner: Spaghetti, Green Beans, 
Garlic Bread, and Ice Cream Sandwich Cake 

 
Sunday Servants 

Preschool Care  
5/8 Molly Hollingsworth 
5/15 Meridith Jackson  
Lead Usher   
5/8 Bernard Boeckman 
5/15 Robert Walker  
Welcome Desk 
5/8 Chuck and Marilyn Marquis  
5/15 Steve and Mary Ralston  
Deacon of The Week 
  Sandy Stark 
 
Our deacons are available to share in prayer 
concerns and praises. 
 

 

Emmanuel Baptist Church Office     580-772-3413 
 

office@ebcweatherford.com 

Ministry Staff 
Clint Carter  Stephenie Bunce  

Roger Howell  Dana Nickels 

Craig Jackson 

Joining Hearts 

Mother’s Day Offering 
Will benefit children, single mothers, and the elderly. 

There are offering envelopes and more information on 

the table in the back of the sanctuary. 

Women on Mission 
Wednesday, May 11 from 3-5pm 
In the Fellowship Hall 
All women are invited to attend 
 

Flix Dinner and Movie-
Youth 

May 13 
At 5pm we are going to load the 

shuttle and depart from the West 
Parking lot. 

Cost will be $25-30 per student. 
Looking for Nursery Workers 
Emmanuel is looking to hire part time nursery 

workers. Sunday morning, Sunday evening, and 

Wednesday evenings available. For more 

information call Sherry Gooch at (580)302-0073 

 

May Meetings 
Committee Meetings  -  May 15 at 5pm 

Finance Committee Meeting  -  May 15 at 7pm 

 

Leaders Meeting 
If you are helping with Pre-Teen Camp, there will 

be a leader meeting on May 11 at 7pm in the 

Fellowship Hall 

 

CONNECT WITH 

EMMANUEL 
Online Giving   

Download our app 

EBC Weatherford 

 


